How to have
your say

Join us at a drop-in
engagement session

At Richard Murden Reserve, Haberfield on:
Saturday 4 May 2024 between 10am and
12pm.

Have your say online

Scan the QR code to visit the project page
where you can find out more about the
project and provide your feedback.
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Or go to yoursay.innerwest.nsw.gov.au

Feedback closes 5 May 2024

Making our open
spaces accessible for
everyone

We have partnered with inclusive playground
experts Touched by Olivia to deliver a fantastic
new playground at Richard Murden Reserve.

This is one of five flagship inclusive
playgrounds that we are delivering across the
Inner West so that all children, from all
backgrounds and with all abilities can benefit
from play.

Council is investing $2 million to deliver this
new facility to you.

After a successful community consultation in
August 2023, construction is about to begin on
the first play space at King George Park,
Rozelle.

The second will be at Richard Murden Reserve
and we're seeking your ideas and input about
how to make it a real benefit for local people.
At the same time, Council is also starting to
develop a new 10-year plan for the whole of
Richard Murden Reserve.

This precious green space is a such an

important community asset and we want to
continue improving it for you.

D Byare

Darcy Byrne, Mayor

Engagement closes 5 May 2024

A new inclusive
playground

and 10 year plan
for Richard Murden
Reserve, Haberfield




Planning for the future

We are developing a 10 year Master Plan
for this much loved space and at the
same time creating an inclusive
playground.

Whether it's exercising in the outdoors,
having a picnic, walking your dog, playing
netball and basketball or riding your bike,
Richard Murden Reserve is a special place
for our community.

We want to know what is working, what
can be improved and what is missing.
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Creating a new inclusive
play space

In May 2022 Council committed to
establishing an inclusive playground in
each Inner West ward. We're partnering
with Touched by Olivia to help us do that.

Touched by Olivia is a registered charity
which improves the wellbeing of
individuals and communities through
inclusion and belonging.

How do you like to play?

Do you care for a child with disability? Are
you a grandparent who takes care of
young people?

We want to make sure our inclusive play
spaces meet your needs.

What should we include to make visiting
this playground feel more welcoming
and accessible to you?

Head online to fill in a survey. Tell us how

you like to play and what to include so you
can stay and play for longer.

Any gquestions?

Contact Holly Cowdery
Parks Project Manager

t 02 9392 5743

M holly.cowdery@innerwest.nsw.gov.au

Inner West Council PO BOX 14
Petersham 2049



